
Important Update Regarding Your Order 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Thank you for participating in our seasonal sale! We appreciate your order and your support. 

We would like to inform you that due to an unexpected increase in demand, there is a delay in 

processing your order. We are working hard to fulfill all orders as quickly as possible. 

Your order number is: [Order Number]. We anticipate that it will be processed by [New 

Estimated Processing Date]. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience during this 

busy season. Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please feel free to 

reach out to our customer service team. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Best regards, 

[Your Company Name] 

Customer Service Team 

[Contact Information] 


